
Meet our 2019 Camp Staff 

Sandy 
Camp Director 

 

 
 
 I have worked at Orchard Hills for 13 
years as the aquatics and children’s 
program director. I am a former 
special education, and  
preschool/Kindergarten teacher. 
My passion is teaching swimming 
and encouraging kids to love the 
water and be safe. I use my 
background of teaching and love for 
children to provide a safe, fun-filled, 
active camp program. Summer is an 
exciting time here at Orchard Hills 
and I can’t wait for another one to 
begin! 

Angie 
Camp Administrator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I have been working at OHAC for 
13 years. Organizing is my forte. 
Therefore, I love doing the camp 
administration and organizing 
the camp programs. I have been 
with the camp team for 6 years 
now and I enjoy meeting and 
working with our families here!. I 
have one teenage daughter who 
is in college and also works part 
time at the kids club. In my free 
time, I like to travel and see the 
world. 

Amelia  
Assistant Director 

 

 
 

I have worked at Orchard Hills for 
8 years as a lifeguard, lifeguard 
supervisor, swim instructor, 
camp counselor and camp 
coordinator. Although I have 
worked here for 8 years, this is 
going to be my 16th summer here 
as I started as a camper when I 
was 8 years old. I am a graduate 
of Fitchburg State University with 
a bachelor’s in early childhood 
education. Now I work here full 
time as assistant aquatics and 
youth program director!  

Samantha 
 

 
 

 

 
I’m so excited for my fourth  
summer as a camp counselor 
this year at Orchard Hills. I am 
the oldest of four and have 
several young cousins. I 
absolutely love kids! I work in 
the kids club, assist with swim 
lessons, lifeguard and also work 
the school vacation camps and 
truly enjoy it!  I am an 
education major at Fitchburg 
State University and in my free 
time I love to run! 

Molly 
 
 

 
 

My name is Molly Garner and I 
just finished my freshman year 
at UMass Amherst. I am excited 
for my first year at Orchard Hills 
Summer Camp! I worked in the 
OHills kids club in my high 
school years. I enjoy drawing for 
children and often make short 
films with those I babysit. I love 
working with children because 
of their spontaneity and brutal 
honesty! There’s always 
something funny coming out of 
their mouths! 

Rebecca 
 

 
 I am a (2019) graduate from 
Fitchburg State University. I 
love to write and paint in my 
free time.  I am so happy to be 
a camp counselor this summer 
and am excited to meet all the 
campers. I absolutely love 
working with kids and 
currently work at Ohills Kids 
club & school vacation camps. I   
have previously worked in a 
day care center and was a 
Nanny for 2 summers. I also 
just completed a 3 month 
internship working as a 
teacher’s assistant in a Pre-
School classroom. I cannot wait 
for this summer to start! 

 

Glenn 

 
 

I have been working at our summer 
camp since it was started 31 years 
ago! I am now greeted by campers 
whose parents were campers with 
me when we started. It is so 
awesome to see the generations 
grow through our summer 
program! I am the smiling face that 
greets the children every morning 
and I also teach tennis. I recently 
retired as a lifelong, devoted special 
education teacher. I cannot wait for 
summer camp to begin...It’s my 
favorite time of year!  

Emilie

 
My name is Emilie and I am a 
student at Mount Wachusett 
Community College. I adore 
music, STEM projects as well as 
crafts. I have worked in the kids 
club at Orchard Hills for the past 
2 years and enjoy every minute 
of it! 
 This will be my second summer 
as a camp counselor I could not 
be more thrilled to grow and 
learn with the campers this 
year. I hope we have a 
magnificent summer!!!  

 
 

Kaleem 

 
 
 I grew up in Dorchester, MA 
and am a graduate of Fitchburg 
State University.  My passion is 
working with children. 
I worked for two summers at 
the West Roxbury YMCA Bear 
Camp and I currently work as a 
phys ed. and health educator at 
Parker Charter. The kids call me 
Batman. I love being active and 
keeping the kids active too. This 
will be my fourth summer at 
Orchard Hills and it’s going to 
be a blast! 

Sage 

 
 

My name is Sage Leger and I 
attend Leominster High School. 
This is my tenth summer at 
Orchard Hills Summer Camp! I 
started here as a camper and 
have volunteered for the past 
two years as a CIT. I am very 
excited to have joined the team 
here at Orchard Hills! In my free 
time, I like to play music. I 
currently take piano, guitar, & 
vocal lessons and I am the lead 
singer in a teen band (Stones N’ 
Rotation). I am so excited for 
camp and cannot wait to have 
an awesome summer 

Kelley 

 
 

 

Hi, my name is Kelley, I attend 
Parker Charter High School. I 
live in Leominster with my 
family of six. I play softball, 
basketball and enjoy working 
with kids. I work at the kids club 
here during the school year and 
I am excited to be selected as a 
camp counselor for my first 
year at Orchard Hills! It’s going 
to be so much fun getting to 
know all the kids. I love being 
outside and am excited to help 
them learn and grow though all 
our activities we offer at camp! 

 

  Any questions 
About camp? 

 

Call 
978-537-8387 

X141   
or 

camp@ohaclub.com

 

 

 


